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Recent & Upcoming Project Activities 
The second public information meeting for Segment 3 (see below for description) was held on Tuesday, 
February 14, 2006.  Earth Tech reviewed the results of the topographic survey, wetlands delineation, 
geotechnical exploration, archaeological survey, and preliminary design.  Proposed revisions to the 
alignment were discussed on the branch from Valley View Road to South Point Road and are anticipated 
to be incorporated into the final design. 
 
The second public information meeting for Segments 1 and 2 (initially scheduled for March 1, 2006) has 
been rescheduled for Wednesday, March 15, 2006 at the Verona Senior Center from 5:30pm to 7:00pm. 
 
Final design of the project is anticipated to be completed during April, 2006. 
  

Segment 3 consists of both a 
sanitary sewer interceptor (~15” to 
30” pipe) and drainageway design 
from Mineral Point Road to 
Midtown Road, including one 
branch section from South Point 
Road to Valley View Road and 
another from Soaring Sky run to 
the Bruce Company property. 
 
Segment 2 consists of a sanitary 
sewer interceptor (~24” to 30” 
pipe) design from Midtown Road to 
CTH PD. 
 
Segment 1 consists of a sanitary 
sewer interceptor (~27” to 36” 
pipe) design from CTH PD down to 
Edward Street.  
 
The preliminary design of the 
sanitary sewer interceptor through 
all segments, (and drainageway 
through Segment 3) has been 
completed and awaits public 
involvement prior to completion of 
final plans. 
 



Upcoming Public Information  
Meeting for the Lower Badger Mill Creek 

Interceptor Project 
 
 
Segments 1 & 2 (Edward St to Midtown Rd)  
Wed., March 15, 2006 (5:30 to 7:00pm) 
Verona Senior Center 
108 Paoli Street, Verona, WI 
 
The second public information meeting for Segments 1 
and 2 (initially scheduled for March 1, 2006) has been 
rescheduled for Wednesday, March 15, 2006 at the 
Verona Senior Center from 5:30pm to 7:00pm. 
 
If you have any questions about the status of design 
or need to make special arrangements, please call 
Rick Eilertson at 828-8155. 
 
 

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS? 
 

Rick Eilertson, P.E., Project Engineer 
Earth Tech, Inc. 
1210 Fourier Drive, Ste 100 
Madison, WI 53717 
(608) 828-8155 Fax (608) 836-9767 
 
Bruce A Borelli, P.E., Director of Engineering 
Madison Metropolitan Sewerage District 
1610 Moorland Rd 
Madison, WI 53713 
(608) 222-1201 Fax (608) 222-2703 
 
Mike Dailey, P.E., San. & Storm Eng. Section 
City of Madison 
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 
Madison, WI 53710 
(608) 266-4058 Fax (608) 264-9275 
 
Ron Rieder, Director of Public Works 
City of Verona 
410 Investment Court 
Verona, WI 53593 
(608) 845-6695 Fax (608) 845-8613 
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